
We were part of the team that assisted in drafting SIFMA's response to FINRA's 
proposal to require confirmation disclosure on pricing information in fixed income 
securities transactions. We wish to give our full support of the positions stated in that 
comment letter. 
 
 
PAIGE W. PIERCE 
President & CEO 
E. PaigeP@rwsbroker.com 
RW SMITH 
The Power of Wall Street. The Promise of Main Street. TM 




